

## **CHEROKEE NATION**

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

John Ketcher Deputy Chief

September 28, 1993

Carrie Goeringer 8715 Hassett Road Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73131

Dear Carrie,

Thank you so much for the absolutely wonderful photos you sent. They are stunning. I hope to use some of them in a special edition of the Cherokee Advocate newspaper. We will make sure you are credited.

I also appreciate the photo of Charlie. Charlie is Chairman of the Pow-wow Committee. He always begins the pow-wow with so many worries about things that could go wrong. That worry is reflected in his face as the dance begins.

I will indeed keep your business card and keep you in mind for future projects. As you are probably aware we have a number of staff photographs, all of whom are very good. However, if opportunities arise in which our needs cannot be met internally, I will certainly let you know.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

WPM/AC:bb